
Simon Cavilla 

Skowhegan Maine 

Support LD 424 

 

Members of the committee, I am in support of this proposed bill LD 424.  

 
I support LD 424 “An Act Concerning the Concealed Carrying of a Handgun by an Individual 
Who Is 18 Years of Age but Under 21 Years of Age”  
 
If an 18-year-old can enlist in the military and carry a firearm, than it is reasonable for them to 
carry one as a civilian to defend themselves and others.  Taking away their right to defend 
themselves and others makes them a victim, if they could carry would indeed save lives.  
 
Let us defend ourselves. 
 
I support LD 424, and it “ought to pass.” 
 

Thank you for your time 

Sincerely, 

 
Simon Cavilla 

Skowhegan Maine 

 


